

Fair Field Junior School

Watford Road, Radlett, Hertfordshire, WD7 8LU 01923 856341

Email: admin@fairfield.herts.sch.uk www.fairfield.herts.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs A. Aharon **Head of School:** Mrs C. Goodwin

Monday 14th January 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

With just over a week until Voice In A Million, we would like to confirm final arrangements for collection.

Parents can choose to collect their children directly from Wembley Arena or from school. The arrangements are detailed below.

For parents who have attended the event and would like to collect their child/children from the arena directly, our designated meeting point is **V**. These parents will need to make their way to the designated meeting point on Arena Square. Look out for the banners with the meeting point letters **V,I,A** and **M** which will be clearly signed on the 4 Aluminium Posts at the top of the steps on Arena Square.

Our designated meeting point will be 'V'.

If you are not collecting your child/children from Wembley Arena, children will travel by coach back to the school. All parents are requested to be at school by **10:30pm** to collect their child / children.

We are aware that many parents were previously uncertain of their collection choice when letters when out earlier this year and that there have also been changes for many parents. Therefore, please indicate below your final arrangements for collection for the event.

Please return your reply slip to Miss. R. Gray, via your child, no later than Friday 18th March 2022.

My child	(child's name) will be:
Collected directly from Wembley	y SSE Arena on Wednesday 23 rd March 2022.
Collected from Fair Field Junior	School at 10:30pm on Wednesday 23 rd March 2022
[Delete as appropriate]	
My contact number on the day wil	l be:
If your child is being collected by some	one other than yourself please indicate below
(Name of Parent/Carer)	(Name of adult collecting)
(Signature)	(Date)